
StrongPoint ASA invites current and new investors to a product

demonstration session

1.12.2022 13:53:38 CET | StrongPoint | Non-regulatory press releases

StrongPoint ASA (Ticker: STRO) invites current and new investors to a product demonstration session at our headquarters at

Slynga, Norway, on December 16, 2022 at 0900-1000 CET.

The session will include a demonstration of several of StrongPoint’s grocery retail solutions, a short presentation by our CEO

Jacob Tveraabak and a Q&A session.

Please register your attendance by email to investor@strongpoint.com by December 14th, 2022.

The address for the event is Slynga 10, Raelingen, Norway.

Contacts

Hilde Horn Gilen, CFO StrongPoint ASA, +47 920 60 158, hilde.gilen@strongpoint.com

About StrongPoint

StrongPoint is a grocery retail technology company that provides solutions to make shops smarter, shopping experiences

better and online grocery shopping more efficient. With over 500 employees in Norway, Sweden, the Baltics, Spain, the UK

and Ireland and together with a wide partner network, StrongPoint supports grocery and retail businesses in more than 20

countries. StrongPoint provides in-store cash management and payment solutions, electronic shelf labels, self-checkouts,

task and labor management software, click & collect temperature-controlled grocery lockers, in-store and drive-thru grocery

pickup solutions and grocery order picking solutions, both manual and automated. StrongPoint is headquartered in Norway

and is listed on the Oslo Stock Exchange with a revenue of approx 1bn NOK [ticker: STRO].”
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